

A Better Oregon Coalition - Endorsement Form

Decades of underinvestment in education and services hurts kids and working families. We can do better, but it's a choice our state's leaders have to make. We can invest in schools and services or we can remain 50th in corporate taxes and make drastic cuts. We think the choice is clear.

My signature below indicates that my organization endorses the A Better Oregon coalition and will work with fellow coalition partners to demand the legislature says NO to cuts while Oregon remains last in the country for corporate taxes.

Our endorsement includes permission to list our organization as a coalition member and permission to use our logo when referring to our participation in the coalition.

Pate:

For more information, contact Hannah Love at hannah@ouroregon.org / 602.615.0341